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FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB66 by Romero, Jr. (Relating to student success-based funding recommendations for

certain continuing workforce education courses offered by public junior colleges.), As
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend a section of Educational Code relating to student success-based funding
recommendations for certain continuing workforce education courses offered by public junior
colleges. This analysis assumes that any costs to implement the provisions of the bill could be
absorbed within current resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board, 980 Southwest Texas Junior
College, 985 Tyler Junior College, 996 Lone Star College System

LBB Staff: WP, JGAn, DEH, AO, GO

Page 1 of 1


